
Subject: Correct listserv

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 6/25/2017 3:38 AM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Hi Todd,

I saw this post come thru the GBIRd Listserv and wanted to make sure you meant to send it to GBIRd and not Gene�c

Rescue.  Let me know and I will post.

Sorry it has taken a longer �me then expected to get the BaseCamp on line.  I think this will make things easier, but it

will take commitment from the group.

Cheers

rs

J. Royden Saah

Project Manager

Island Conserva�on

www.islandconserva�on.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332
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